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Please do not advance this bill. It is not humane and will only further worsen the drug, 

mental illness and safety issues impacting our city. I have lived in NE Portland my 

entire life, and this is the first time I have ever felt un-safe in my own city. I have 

compassion for the homeless, but this isn't the way to help.   


